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Dear , 

 

This is in reference to your application for correction of your naval record pursuant to Section 1552 

of Title 10, United States Code.  After careful and conscientious consideration of relevant portions of 

your naval record and your application, the Board for Correction of Naval Records (Board) found the 

evidence submitted insufficient to establish the existence of probable material error or injustice.  

Consequently, your application has been denied. 

 

A three-member panel of the Board, sitting in executive session, considered your application on  

21 May 2024.  The names and votes of the members of the panel will be furnished upon request.  

Your allegations of error and injustice were reviewed in accordance with administrative regulations 

and procedures applicable to the proceedings of this Board.  Documentary material considered by the 

Board consisted of your application, together with all material submitted in support thereof, relevant 

portions of your naval record and applicable statutes, regulations, and policies.  In addition, the 

Board considered the advisory opinion contained in Commander, Naval Supply Systems Command 

(NAVSUP) letter 5420 Ser SUP 04/020 of 8 February 2024, which was previously provided to you 

for comment.  

 

On 22 January 2019, you were issued official retirement orders (BUPERS order: ) while 

stationed in , ,  with an effective date of departure of 

February 2019 from Duty.  Your intermediate (01) activity was , 

,  for temporary duty pending separation with an effective date of arrival of  

9 February 2019.  Home of selection: ,  with an effective date of retirement  

1 June 2019, and on 28 January 2019, you were issued official modification to your retirement orders 

with an effective date of arrival of 2 February 2019.   

 

You were retired with an honorable character of service and were issued a DD Form 214, Certificate 

of Release or Discharge from Active Duty for the period of 20 September 1988 to 31 May 2019 upon 

having sufficient service for retirement.   

 

On 8 November 2023, NAVSUP, Fleet Logistics Center Norfolk notified you that, “[o]ur records 

show that your 2021 move from ,  to ,  exceeded your authorized weight 

allowance of 15,000 lbs. authorized by Paragraph 051306 A of the Joint Travel regulations [JTR].  

You exceeded your entitlement by 1,613 lbs. resulting in an excess cost of $2,751.77.”   

 






